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The Hays Fellows this year were Beth H. Saltzman Aaronson, Richard A. Sauber, Carolyn 
L. Simpson, James H. Stark, and Tom B. Stoddard, who was the Robert Marshall Fellow.  

 
The report of the Program for this year is contained in the attached report to the Field 

Foundation for the period of the Program, October 1976-September 1977.  
 

 

 

 

  

 


